Uregon Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners

3218 Pringle Road SE, Suite 150
Salem, Oregon 97302-6311
(503) 378-5816

FAX (503) 362-1260

E-mail: egov.oregon.gov/OBCE

John A. Kitzhaber, M.D., Gevernor

October 8, 2002

Frank Lockett
4182 N.E. Laura
Hillsboro, Oregon 97124

Re: Case 2002-5005
Final Order

Dear Mr. Lockett,
The Board of Chiropractic Examiners has received your agreement form.

Enclosed i your certification for Chiropractic Assistant,

It is the Board’s finding that your record indicates a serious offense. Of particular concern is the
Possession of Intent to Distribute Cocaine.

Under the provisions of ORS 684.100 (1)(d) and QRS 670.280. vour certification is approved
with the condition that you must disclose your felony conviction history to any and all
chiropractic physicians with whom you seek employment. and that failure to do so will result.
after investigation and due process, in the revocation of your license.

Good luck in your work as a chiropractic assistant. Feel free to give me a call if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Original signatures on file
at the OBCE office.

Dave McTeague

Executive Director




